CABINET REPORT FOR AUGUST 21,2022
DISTRICT D-9

DG DEBBIE, VDG MIKE, FELLOW CABINET MEMBERS:

To date 3 clubs in D-9 have boards installed for this year. Oliver also inducted a new member.
There is not a lot of business going on during these hot summer months. Penticton is doing the breakfast
for the Skaha Sunrise tenants. Memberships in the clubs is staying even and all dues are paid.

Penticton Lions are in the thick of things preparing for our MD19 Convention in October. Please get your
registration in and book your hotel room. There are great seminars and lots of fun to be had. If you want
to volunteer contact Lion Bob Elliott at wrjell99@telus.net or Margaret Ashley at
margaret.ashley44@shaw.ca

D-9 as a small but mighty Zone please come out and support our Convention.

Hopefully there will be more news next month.
Take care Stay safe and see you on Sunday.



